
The Witches Night Out Organizing committee and the Brick Street Merchants would like to
request permission to close St. Louis street on Saturday October 19th from 2-10 pm. We would
close the road from s. St Clair to Madison (rt4). We also would like to close both city parking lots
at the same time. The city hall lot will be closed just to keep people from parking in it so the
ambulances can get out. We may park vendor cars and store owners in it. But most likely it will
be empty because it is difficult to police. The other parking lot will be used for food trucks and
the event. The event is from 5-9pm. We also request the use of three picnic tables to be placed
at the sidewalk of the public parking lot. This is the 22nd year for this event and the first time we
are trying it on a Saturday and earlier in the month. We are hoping for better weather and a
bigger turnout resulting in a better event.

Thank you, AJ Dontigney, Elysia Anderson, and The Brick Street Merchants


